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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
EPTIFIB SDV 20MG/100ML AKOR1 091277A 09/30/2019 17478090290 31747890290 

EPTIFIB SDV 20MG/10ML AKOR1 
101097A 10/31/2019 

17478090210 31747890210 
091307A 09/30/2019 
101107A 10/31/2019 

17478090390 31747890390 EPTIFIB SDV 75MG/100ML AKOR1 091377A 09/30/2019 
091287A 09/30/2019 

Akorn is recalling the above items/lots due to out-of-specification impurities. During routine 
stability resting at 18-month samples resulted in 0.3% for D-aspartic acid. The specification is 
NMT 0.2%. Lot 101107A is also being recalled due to fill volume was out of specification at 94 
mL (spec NLT 100 ml). This recall is to the retail level. Affected product started shipping 
December 15, 2017. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


